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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
What is faith? It is the confident assurance that something we want is going 
to happen. It is the certainty that what we hope for is waiting for us, even 
though we cannot see it up ahead.

Hebrews 1 1 :1 (Living Bible)

SPECIAL TELECAST:
The telecast, "The Golden Harvest Hour", will appear on Channel 11 at 3:30 p.m. 
Easter. Sunday, April 22. Featured will be the King's Choralons from Northwest 
College (1968 choir).
REMINDER:
Pastor Russell Cole of the Skykomish Community Church will be on campus at 1:30 
and following on Monday, April 23 for interviews with those who might be 
interested in a youth ministry in this church and community. Sign-ups for an 
appointment should be made through Mrs. Baunsgard in the Administration building 
immediately.
e a s t e r s e r v i c e:
For all who are interested, there will be a special Easter nursing home service 
this Sunday at Kirkland Convalescent Center. Meet in Perks lounge at 1:30 if 
interested. Contact John Tobin or Barbara-jo Roehl.
CAl'iPUS CAR DRIVERS:
In interest of safety and protection of property, driving of cars across the 
bridge at the pond, and down steps is not permitted. Any violators v/ill be 
subject to a fine v/ith possible forfeiture of Campus driving privileges.
BOOKSTORE NEWS:
April 19 and 20 will be 'Surprise Days' in the Bookstore. Don't miss them. 
Planning a wedding this summer? Don't forget we give 20$ off on all Wedding 
announcements and supplies. We have a new catalog so come take a look.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE:
Needed immediately three girls to help in children church. If interested 
contact Norma Lee, P21*f.
ANGEL IN EBONY:
Plan to attend the film "Angel In Ebony" that will be shown in the College 
Chapel at 7 ;00 p.m. on April 28. This is sponsored by the Senior Class.
SENIORS:

Our last class meeting will be held during chapel on Monday, April 23* It is 
very important that every Senior be present.
ITEMS OF INTEREST - N.C. FACULTY:
Hr. Dwayne Turner has received Foreign Missions appointment to the Philippine 
Islands. According to the Field Secretary, Mr. Turner will be free to remain 
with Northwest throughout the coming academic year, fulfilling his current 
contract.
During that time, he will be itinerating preparatory to going. The Turners 
will spend one year in language study, and then will be assigned to Bible 
institute work in the Philippines#

M orris Devon has been confirmed as the Director of the I.C.I. Bible School 
Division for Indonesia# I#C#I. headquarters is in Brussels, Belgium.
iir♦ .Poster iienney has been appointed as Regional Coordinator of the I.C.I* Bible 
School Division for the Far East#


